
Diary Dates 

October 

23rd School Closes for Half-Term at 
 3.30pm 

November 

2nd  School closed for Training Day 

3rd  School Opens for Term 2 

 

Panto 
It is with regret that we have made the 
decision not to have our usual whole 
school visit to the pantomime in 
December.  Sadly, it was just too difficult 
to mitigate the risk of taking all the 
children out of school to a public 
place.  We are being very careful about 
how we are managing our hygiene and 
distancing arrangements but there is still 
so much uncertainty in the wider 
community.  We hope parents and carers 
will understand why we’ve reached this 
difficult decision. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 
Now that we are back to school fully 
please can we remind parents of our 
everyday school uniform policy. 

PE kit is to be worn only on your child’s 
dedicated PE day, hoodies are only to be 
worn on this day they are not part of the 
everyday school uniform. 

WINTER;- Girls = Royal Blue polo 
shirt*, jade green cardigan/sweatshirt*, 
grey skirt/pinafore or grey tailored 
uniform trousers, grey/white 
socks/tights, black shoes with flat heels 
(preferably with a strap) 

Boys =  Royal Blue polo shirt*, jade green 
sweatshirt*, grey trousers/shorts, grey 
socks, black shoes. 

P.E. KIT = Pale Blue polo shirt*,  navy 
shorts, trainers or black plimsolls.  For 
outdoor PE in the winter, navy jogging 
bottoms can be worn.  A Boughton 
hoody is available to purchase via the 
school office or BSA. 
* Boughton logo items are available from 
The Schoolwear Shop 
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Birthday Gifts/Sweets 
Due to Covid we have had to change how 
we allow items to enter the building. We 
realise that some children still want to 
celebrate their birthdays with their 
classmates and bring in sweets etc. 

In order for this to happen in a Covid 
friendly way we will need to adhere to 
the following:- 

- Items need to be individually wrapped 
or sealed (e.g. individual cakes/cookies/
bags of sweets) 
- They need to be delivered to the school 
office and won't be distributed until 24 
hours later so might not be given out on 
the actual birthday 
- A teacher/TA will distribute rather than 
the children putting hands in a bag and 
pulling an item out 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fruit/Veg Break 
As a school Boughton promotes healthy 
snacking so we ask that you  only send 
your child in with a piece of fruit or veg 
for their mid-morning break time. 

We also ask that no hot drinks are 
brought into school. Children are          
allowed to bring an extra drink in for 
their lunch however, this must be non-
fizzy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


